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Report on Plantation Drive: EkPedMaaKeNaam/Plant4Mother Campaign

Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering

19th September 2024

On 19th September 2024, the Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering, under the
coordination of Dr. Archana Yadav and Dr. Saima Beg, organized a plantation drive in response to the directive
from the University Grants Commission (UGC) and the Ministry of Environment, Forest & Climate Change
(MoEF&CC). The event was part of the "EkPedMaaKeNaam/Plant4Mother" campaign, aimed at promoting
environmental conservation and honoring mothers through tree planting. This initiative aligns with the national
goal of planting 140 crore saplings by March 2025.

The event commenced with an introductory speech by Dr. Archana Yadav, who emphasized the importance of
tree planting as a gesture of respect for nature and a crucial step in environmental sustainability. Saplings were
planted by faculty members and students in the campus premises. These saplings were selected for their
suitability to the local environment and climate, ensuring they would thrive and contribute to the green cover in
the area.

Dr. Saima Beg led an awareness session on the significance of trees in combating climate change, improving air
quality, and supporting biodiversity. The students were encouraged to continue caring for the saplings to ensure
their growth and sustainability, reinforcing the idea that environmental protection is a collective, ongoing effort.

In conclusion, the EkPedMaaKeNaam/Plant4Mother event not only contributed to environmental sustainability
but also helped instil a sense of environmental stewardship among students and faculty alike. The department
remains committed to supporting such initiatives in the future.
Glimpse of the event:
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